- - Please Post - -

Come, reminisce and share jour Wishes!
(athy Mitche||

will be Retiring
after 29 years at UW

UW Police & Parking Services
invites you to a Retirement Open House
Wednesday, March 27, 2013
Meeting Room 112D - Commissary Building
11:30 am to 1:30 pm

RSVP for reception by Friday, March 22, 2013 to
srumpel@uwaterloo.ca or contact Sharon at extension 33510

Individuals Off Main Campus
No Charge Parking e
Parking Lot N - Lot of f Columbia Street ! l:Hyae
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If unable to attend please send Cathy a greeting via e-mil eitehelOuvctenco o pi;one 519-888-4567 3363




